
PUBLIC NOTICE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
The Starkville Visitors & Convention Council is requesting proposals (RFPs) be sent to its office 
at 200 East Main Street, Starkville, MS 39759 for ADVERTISING AGENCY AND PRODUCTION 
SERVICES for destination marketing. 
 
The purpose of this RFP is to advertise this competitive procurement for solicitation of formal 
proposals. The Requests for Proposal may be accessed by potential offerors at 
https://www.starkville.org/about/boards-committees/request-for-proposals/. 
Questions regarding the RFP should be submitted to phunt@starkville.org by the deadline of 
March 30, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. Copies of all questions submitted, and the responses will be 
posted to the same link as above and be made available to the public by April 7, 2023. 
 
Responses should clearly specify “PROPOSAL FOR ADVERTISING AGENCY AND PRODUCTION 
SERVICES.” Responses should be received both electronically at phunt@starkville.org as well as 
via sealed envelopes at Starkville Visitors & Convention Council 200 East Main Street, Starkville, 
MS 39759 by 5:00 p.m. CDT on April 21, 2023.  
 


